
5705 Kenwood Avenue (Baltimore, MD) 
 
DDC, inc. served as civil engineer, surveyor & landscape architect for this 26 
unit townhouse development in eastern Baltimore County, near the intersec-
tion of Kenwood Avenue and the Baltimore Beltway (MD 695).  
 
DDC, Inc. prepared planning, subdivision, and public utilities drawings for all 
phases of the project. DDC also prepared and received approval for several 
environmental permit requests related to incidental tree removal and water re-
source impacts. The project has received Development Plan approval and is 
currently awaiting plat recordation. 


